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To The Members of the House Committee on Judiciary,  

 

I am writing today in support of HB 2005. As an Oregonian since 2009, it has become 

increasingly frightening to learn that more and more gun traffickers, and other 

individuals prohibited from possessing firearms, are obtaining ghost guns, and other 

untraceable firearms. Without laws in place to restrict or prohibit ghost guns in 

Oregon, our community's safety is at risk every day. I urge you to support HB 2005, 

which can help save the lives of Oregon residents and visitors by prohibiting 

undetectable, 

untraceable firearms which never go through a background check. 

 

Thank you for your consideration 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jen Barth 

 


